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July 24, 1989

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am attaching a copy of a memo to me from Margaret MacKinnon
concerning an August 20-25 visit from Dr. Arnoldo DeLeon of Angelo
State University, partly for the purpose of doing research in your
papers.

Since Margaret mentions that Dr. DeLeon talked with someone in your
office who recommended that he contact us, I wish to be certain
that he has your permission to consult your papers. I will be
grateful to you, if you agree, for writing "Approved Dr. Hector P.
Garcia, July __, 1989", or something similar, and returning the
signed copy for our files.

Sincerely,

UU-
Richard L. O'Keeffe
University Librarian
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Att.

University Library
Corpus Christi State University 6300 Ocean Drive, Corpus Christi, Texas 78412 - (512) 991-6810

A campus of the University System of South Texas
Equal Opportunity Employer



-

,>2
Memorandum

DATE July 24, 1989

FROM Margaret MacKinnon, Garcia Collection

TO Richard L. O'Keeffe, University Librarian

Today I talked on the phone with Dr. Arnoldo DeLeon of the Dept.

of History at Angelo State University in San Angelo, Texas. Dr. DeLeon

will be making a trip to South Texas during the week of August 20-25;

and at that time, he would like to plan to do some research in the Garcia

Collection. He has talked with Dr. Garcia's office, and they suggested he

call here. I know that Eugenia Landes will do a fine job helping Dr. DeLeon

with his research. I suggested that Dr. DeLeon call the University Library

the week before his arrival to set up a definite appointment.


